
The Department of Civil Engineering has taken a significant step towards enhancing the 

technical skills and knowledge of its students through a Memorandum of Understanding 

(MoU) signed between North Western Innovators (NWI) and Baba Banda Singh Bahadur 

Engineering College on Feburary 9, 2024 for the provision of in-house software training to 

the students of Civil Engineering Department.  

The MoU serves as a frame work for collaboration, knowledge sharing, and mutual benefit 

between the two parties. North Western Innovators is a leading software development and technology 

solutions company with a proven track record of successful projects in the industry. Our college, 

renowned for its commitment to providing quality education, aims to equip students with the necessary 

skills demanded by the market. 

The primary objectives of this MoU are to provide students with access to industry- standard 

software training programs and to enhance students' practical skills through hands-on experience 

and exposure to real-world projects. 

The signing of the MoU between North Western Innovators and our college represents a 

significant step towards providing our students with the necessary skills to excel in the software 

industry. This collaboration will undoubtedly bridge the gap between academia and the 

professional world, creating a win-win situation for both parties. With this strategic partnership, 

we can ensure a brighter future for our students and establish our college as a center of 

excellence in software training. 
 


